
CSA: Proposed Changes to Improve on a Solid Foundation 

Webinar Training 
 
The National Training Center (NTC) is pleased to announce this webinar, which will provide motor 
carriers with updates regarding FMCSA’s CSA program since its December 2010 launch and the safety 
benefits gained with the program. Participants will also learn about several proposed changes to CSA's 
Safety Measurement System, why the changes are recommended, and how carriers can preview and 
comment on the changes before they are implemented. The webinar will answer frequently asked 
questions, address industry concerns, and provide facts about CSA’s efficiencies and safety benefits. 
  
Target Audience: Motor Carrier Industry and other Industry Safety Stakeholders 
 
 
To register, please copy and paste the link below into your browser.  
 
Please note: We have recently changed systems for our Adobe Connect software. This means that 
everyone must create a new username (your email address) and password. After registration, you will 
be sent an email which will contain the participation information for the webinar which you have 
registered for. Please retain your password, as you will need it in order to participate in the session. 
 
Please feel free to submit questions regarding CSA along with your registration.  The webinar 
presentation will address the most common themes brought up through questions received.  After the 
webinars, a Frequently Asked Questions document will be developed to address additional questions. 
 
Tuesday, June 26, 2012, 1:00–2:30 p.m. Eastern Time  

 
https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/csa1/event/registration.html  

 
 
Wednesday, June 27, 2012, 10:00–11:30 a.m. Eastern Time  

 
https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/csa2/event/registration.html  

 
 
Thursday, June 28, 2012, 3:00–4:30 p.m. Eastern Time  

 
https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/csa3/event/registration.html  

 

https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/csa1/event/registration.html
https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/csa2/event/registration.html
https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/csa3/event/registration.html


 
Once again, please note: We have recently changed systems for our Adobe Connect software. 
This means that everyone must create a new username and password. To do so, simply type in 
your email address, create a new password, and retype that password.  
 
Ignore the sentence stating, “If you have previously registered with us, click here.” 
 
EXAMPLE: 
 

 
 
 
For any general questions on these webinars, contact Kirse Kelly (Kirse.Kelly@dot.gov) or 703-235-
1324. If you are unable to attend the sessions listed above, the webinar will also be recorded. Contact 
ntchost@dot.gov for the link to view that recording. 
 
The FMCSA National Training Center is committed to providing equal access to this training for 
all participants. Closed captioning is available. If you need any other alternative formats or 
services because of a disability, please contact Kirse Kelly at 703-235-1324 or via email 
(Kirse.Kelly@dot.gov) with your request by close of business no later than 5 days prior to each 
event.  
 
We look forward to your participation! 
 
The NTC Team 
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